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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #22-0563  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 21, 2022 
 
TITLE: Motion Authorizing the Addition of One Classification (Fire Logistics 

Supervisor) to the Federation of Public Employees Collective Bargaining 
Agreement - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 

 

 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends the City Commission approve a motion authorizing the addition of one 
classification to the Federation of Public Employees Collective Bargaining Agreement.  
 
Background 
ADD ONE CLASSIFICATION - FEDERATION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES 
(SUPERVISORY): 
 
Class FS036, Fire Logistics Supervisor, Pay Grade FS08 ($55,449.26-$85,987.41 
annually), Supervisory & Professional Category IV 
 
If the classification of Fire Logistics Supervisor is approved, the employee will be 
responsible for the procurement, storage, inventory, and distribution of supplies and 
equipment to every division within the Fire Department. An employee in this classification 
will also develop and modify programs, methods, systems, and forms to promote efficient 
and effective operations of the Fire Logistics Bureau.  The Fire Logistics Supervisor will 
supervise employees in the Fire Logistics Bureau including Fire Equipment Aide, Fire 
Equipment Specialist, and Administrative Aide. 
 
Federation of Public Employees has no objection to this motion to add the Fire Logistics 
Supervisor classification to the Collective Bargaining Agreement. 
 
Resource Impact  

There is no fiscal impact to add this new classification as the action taken here is to create 
the classification. 
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Strategic Connections 
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2024 Strategic Plan, specifically 
advancing: 

 The Internal Support Focus Area 

 Goal 7: Build a values-based organization dedicated to developing and retaining 
qualified employees. 

 Objective: Establish an organizational cultural that fosters rewarding, professional 
careers. 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are United. 
 

 
Prepared by:  Janeen Richard, Employee Relations Manager, Human Resources 
 Anthony Roberts, Assistant Director, Human Resources 
 
Department Director: Tarlesha W. Smith, Esq., Human Resources Director  
 


